REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
MAY. 2, 1967

The Planning Commission met, but lacked a quorum,
Members present were Chairman Jack Holte, Cal Gorte,
and Robert Dimmick, Sr. Not in attendance were
Gerald Ross, Roy Brimm, and George Dreizuis. Since
there was no quorum, no business could be transacted.
An attempt will be made to have a special meeting at
a future date.

Jack Holte, Chairman
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